
From: Hayden Grooms
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/2/2017 10:24:23 AM
Subject: Social Media Posts-2/2

-Twitter and Facebook post congratulating Representative Mulvaney on his confirmation as director of the Office of 
Management and Budget. Include link to pertinent article link.
“Congratulations to SC Representative Mick Mulvaney on his confirmation as director of the Office of Management 
and Budget”
 
-Facebook post conveying confidence in the new upstate Senate members, and more specifically Senator Gambrell.
“The expertise and experience that Senator Gambrell gained serving in the House of Representatives leaves no doubt 
in my mind that he will be an invaluable asset to Anderson county, and the state of South Carolina”
http://www.thestate.com/news/politics-government/article130276939.html
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